
MIDWOOD HIGH SCHOOL AT BROOKLYN COLLEGE                                                                                                         

MICHAEL MCDONNELL, PRINCIPAL 
 

 

NEW STUDENT/PARENT ORIENTATIONS 
MAY 21 & 28, 2019 

 

Dear Incoming 9th & 10th Grades Students and Parents: 

 

We would like to welcome you and your child to Midwood High School at Brooklyn College.  Your child is 

about to begin the most exciting period in his/her life.  By working together, we can make your child’s high 

school career both meaningful and successful.  We look forward to working with you in this endeavor.  

Please attend one of our two New Student/Parent Orientations which are scheduled for: 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THESE MEETINGS ARE ONLY FOR FAMILIES WHOSE 

CHILD RECEIVED A MATCH TO MIDWOOD HIGH SCHOOL. 
 

TUESDAY, MAY 21ST, 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

(For students with last names that begin with A – L) 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 28TH, 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

(For students with last names that begin with M – Z) 

(If you cannot attend on your assigned day, you may attend the other.) 

 

At the meetings we will introduce you and your child to key members of the Midwood staff.  At the New 

Student/Parent Orientations, students will meet with other students and discuss various instructional 

programs and become acclimated to high school life.  From past experiences we believe that it is very 

important that your child attend this program. 

 

I look forward to greeting you at these events.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael McDonnell 
 
MICHAEL MCDONNELL 

PRINCIPAL 

 

PARKING IS EXTREMELY DIFFICULT IN THE AREA SURROUNDING MIDWOOD HIGH 

SCHOOL.  PARKING IS AVAILABLE IN THE TARGET PARKING LOT LOCATED AT NOSTRAND 

AVENUE AND AVENUE H (AT A COST TO YOU).  WE ALSO SUGGEST USING PUBLIC 

TRANSPORTATION. 
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